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AIDA Cruises brings two ships of the fleet to the Hanse Sail this year. On August 12, 2022, AIDAmar and on August 13, 2022, AIDAdiva will be guests
in Warnemünde. Both ships will moor at the cruise terminal between 8:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. The arrival and departure of cruise ships in Warnemünde
is always a highlight for ship lovers.

Guests of AIDAmar and AIDAdiva enjoy the flair of the maritime festival at the start of their seven and ten day cruises to Norway and Denmark and
have one of the most spectacular views of the scenery in front of Warnemünde during the departure.

For all visitors interested in cruises, AIDA offers the opportunity to personally inform themselves about the great variety of AIDA vacation offers during
the Hanse Sail. Between the AIDA buildings on the ”Silohalbinsel” in Rostock's city harbor, visitors can relax in a deck chair and enjoy an ice cream
along with the view of the colorful hustle and bustle on the Warnow river. The little ones play in the Kids Corner and get delighted when Dodo, the
mascot from the AIDA Kids Club, drops by.

AIDA Cruises offers cruises from Rostock-Warnemünde to Northern Europe and popular Baltic Sea metropolises until November 2, 2022. With
AIDAmar, the last AIDA ship will then leave its home port for this season . The voyage will lead via Great Britain, France, Portugal and Spain to the
Canary Islands, the islands of eternal spring. With 50 calls this year, AIDA Cruises is once again an important economic factor for the Hanseatic city
and an attraction for many Rostock residents and guests alike.

The AIDA cruises can be booked at travel agencies, at the AIDA Customer Center at +49 (0) 381 / 20 27 07 07 or at www.aida.de.
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